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Dear Messrs. TDK North American Distributors. 

 

Product Discontinuation Notification 

 

This letter is to confirm to your company that for reason of streamlining the product offering, TDK is 

discontinuing production of the following wireless charging products. 

 

Part Numbers to be discontinued:   

WRM483245-15F5-5V-G 

WTM505090-20K2-G 

WTM505090-10K2-G 

 

 Last-time buy orders must be received by TDK no later than Oct 30th 2015. 

 Final Ship date from TDK’s factory will be 31th Mar.2016. 

 

We regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause, but we are very eager to supply your future 

requirements with our updated product line-up.  

 

We appreciate our business relationship and look forward to your continued interest in our product 

 

With Best Regards 

 

TDK Corporation 

New Business promotion Office 

Wireless Charging Group 


